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President’s Message

Dear Fellow East High Alumni and Friends,

Since our last newsletter, the Alumni Board has been busy updating the website, (A
very special thank you goes out to Matt Wilcoxson and Gene (Scooter) Wilcoxson for their
work on the website.) creating a basket for the YWCA Chocolat_é Indulgence Benefit, (A
very special thank you goes out to Becky Cafasso for putting the basket together.) planning
the Activities Hall of Fame Induction, planning the Golden Eagle Hall of Fame Induction on
April 10 and planning the Second Annual Art Night Fundraiser on April 12.

Please let me remind you that your donations are the only way that we can continue
to function. If you misplaced your donation letter that we sent to you in February and you
would like to contribute, we have provided the donation form on the back page of this
newsletter. Remember that we now have PayPal. Just go to the website (www.puebloeast-
foundation.org) click on PayPal and follow the directions. Your donations are 100% TAX
DEDUCTIBLE. Thank You to those who have already sent donations for 2014.

Congratulations go out to the 30 singers who were selected to the All City Choir, nine
musicians selected to All City Band, four musicians selected to All City Orchestra and the
Band for qualifying for state competition. There were also six singers selected to All State
Choir.

e DECA qualified 30 students for state competition. Thirteen placed in the top three
in their divisions. .

¢ Eight speech and debate students qualified for the state tournament.

e East’s Knowledge Bowl Team won the regional championship and will compete at
state on April 17-18.

e The Girls’ Softball Team made it to the second round of the state play-offs.
o The Wrestling Team placed tenth at state and had a 2nd and a 3rd place finisher.

e The Girls’ Basketball Team made it to the Sweet 16 and as of this writing, the boys
have made it to the Great 8!

As you can see, our students are highly competitive. Congratulations go out to all of
them and to their coaches.

Once again, | would like to invite you to become an active participant in the EHS Alumni
Foundation by attending our meetings on the first Wednesday of each month at 7:00 p.m.
in the Heritage Hall at East.

Best wishes for a healthy, safe and prosperous spring/summer season. Until our fall
newsletter reaches you, remember that EAGLE PRIDE is still on the north-east side!

Sandy (Komorny) Harbert
Class of 1965, Foundation President






